
Babergh West Safer Neighbourhood Team carried out a speed enforcement site visit on Wednesday 

18th April between 09:45 - 10:15 along B1065, Bells Lane. 
  

There were no drivers exceeding the speed limit during this time. 
  

The speed indicator device was also set up at Tye Green, outside the Village Hall. This was there the 

majority of the day and it alerted drivers to the speed they were travelling along that stretch of road. 
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